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Oliver, Alyson E. - PDR

From: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR
Sent: Monday, April 17, 2023 10:33 AM
To: Oliver, Alyson E. - PDR
Subject: FW: Strongly Support Elimination of Parking Minimums

 
 
Matthew J. Ebinger, AICP  
Principal Planner ‐ Land Use Administration |Department of Planning & Development Review | City of Richmond | 
Matthew.Ebinger@RVA.gov | 804‐646‐6308 
 
From: Noah Holmes Foster [mailto:nojohofo@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 17, 2023 9:59 AM 
To: Ebinger, Matthew J. ‐ PDR <Matthew.Ebinger@rva.gov> 
Subject: Strongly Support Elimination of Parking Minimums 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's 
address and know the content is safe. 

 
  
Members of the Planning Commission,  
 
I strongly support the elimination of parking minimums in the city. Richmond should be a city for people, not 
cars. As we fight an affordable housing crisis, supporting the highest and best use of all land should be a priority 
- that is not parking.  
 
Going forward, I would love to see the consideration of parking MAXIMUMS. 
 
Thank you for your consideration,  
Noah Holmes Foster 
2020 W Grace St (2nd Council District) 


